
Ho, Ho, Ho...The Camera Club’s Holiday Party was a big success this year as evident by all the smiles and laughs captured in the images of the event on December 7th taken by Linda O’Rourke.   Participants were treated to an inspiring CD of student images from across the country which played on a loop.  An ice-breaker, intended to get folks to mingle, brought out the competitive spirit in everyone as we all tried to capture the most snowflake necklaces by the end of the evening.  A raffle was held with assorted prizes for nearly a dozen winners.  And, the food was delicious and plentiful with everyone contributing an appetizer or desert.  We had eighteen (18) entries for the People’s Choice Award all of which captured amazing patterns.  By all accounts, everyone had a terrific time!

